
School Board Meeting:      August 24, 2009 

 
Subject:        Open Enrollment 

 

Presenter:        Pam Miller 

 
 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
BOARD APPROVAL 

 

 

DESCRIPTION: 

 
 

 

RESOLUTION CLOSING OPEN ENROLLMENT 

IN CERTAIN GRADES IN CERTAIN BUILDINGS 

   

The School Board of Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose School District #877 is closing open enrollment 

in fourth grade at all elementary schools; i.e., Discovery Elementary, Northwinds Elementary, 

Parkside Elementary, Tatanka Elementary, Hanover Elementary and Montrose Elementary, and 

is closing open enrollment in grades 6-12 at Buffalo Community Middle School and Buffalo 

High School for the 2009-10 school year, or until a future action of this School Board rescinds 

this resolution during the 2009-10 school year.     

 


